
March 24, 2021

Dear Chair Bynum and members of the committee,

I strongly support the Sanctuary Promise Act, HB 3265.  As a member of the Unitarian Church Immigrant Justice Action Group,   I 
hold deeply in my heart that our policies must center the humanity in all of us. This piece of legislation does that by expanding our 
decades-old Sanctuary law so that more people in my community feel safe from unfair harassment and profiling going to work, going 
to get groceries, or driving to their places of worship. 

Sincerely,

Lynn McClenahan


